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We raised $91,853 this year to help support our program services. Thank you so 
much.We couldn’t do it without your help.


The board discussed and agreed that the financial impact that COVID-19 has had on 
our community has reduced our income from grants, event fundraising and general 
fundraising ability. We drew $100,000 from funding set aside in prior years to fund a 
grant at Dana Farber Cancer Institute. We also provided funding for early lung cancer 
screening programs and have money set aside for our radon program. The board 
agreed to maintain a solid cash reserve to maintain programs through 2022. Cash 
reserves may be needed for COVID-19 emergency funding grants to hospitals and lung 
cancer patients. The release of funding will be discussed as events unfold throughout 
the year.


A board member attended several lung cancer research conferences throughout the 
year via video conferencing. Some of the meetings included International Association 
for the Study of Lung Cancer, American Society of Clinical Oncologist, LungSPORE, 
Maine LungCancer Coalition, and Genentech.


